
 

June 2020 

 

Dear second home owners, 

 

Despite the current global situation, this spring has been dedicated to intense preparation for what we hope will be 
a successful and special summer season, which kicks off with the introduction of our VIP Pass, valid from 1 June. 
 

New VIP Pass+ 

The range of free or reduced-price summer activities has been significantly widened in order to offer you an 
enchanting summer in our region. 

All of the new offers and activities can be found online at latzoumaz.ch/vip-pass. 
 
VIP Pass activation 

After the issues we encountered with our software last autumn, we decided to change providers for the VIP Pass 

activation process. The configuration of the new system is in its final stages. This will be available to use from 1 

July. 

All of the necessary information on how to use the new system, will be available on www.latzoumaz.ch/owners. 
 
In the meantime, you can still take advantage of the VIP Pass offers available from 1 June, such as: 
 

• Free travel on PostBuses within the Municipality of Bagnes and Riddes, bike transport included (only with a 

reservation) 

• Free travel on the cable cars and ski lifts Le Châble/Les Ruinettes (every week-end in June). To access the lifts, 

all you need to do is present your VIP Pass at the Téléverbier cash desks. You will receive a one-day pass which 

gives you access to the cable cars and ski lifts. 

• Discounts on Verbier activities 

You can find all of the offers, as well as their start dates, at www.latzoumaz.ch/vip-pass. 
 
In order to validate your VIP Pass, please indicate the cardholder’s first and last names in the space provided. 
 

 
 

You can activate the Pass in the name of the designated person once the new system is in use. 
 
Finally, the user guide, as well as the general terms and conditions of the VIP Pass provide further information which 
may be of use to you. These documents can be consulted on our website, via the owner area at any time.   
 
Safety measures  

Various safety measures have been implemented by the Tourist Office and our destination partners to ensure your 
safety during your stay. 

You can find more information regarding this on the Swiss Confederation’s official website, www.admin.ch  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you’d like any more information. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in the region of Verbier - Val de Bagnes – La Tzoumaz this summer and thank you 
for your patience and understanding! 
 
Yours sincerely,  La tzoumaz Tourisme 

http://www.latzoumaz.ch/en/vip-pass.htm?respp=9
http://www.latzoumaz.ch/en/vip-pass.htm?respp=9
http://www.admin.ch/

